
Learning Themes – January 2020 

 

This term we are learning about Traditional Tales – such as 

The Gingerbread Man, Goldilocks and the 3 Bears, and many 

others. 

We will be making Gingerbread men and enjoying playing 

with gingerbread scented playdough.  We will also be making 

porridge and enjoying a Goldilocks themed Forest School 

Session. There will be lots of Maths learning this term, 

especially in the area of shape, space and measures.  We will 

ask the children to bring a bear in from home so we can 

compare them in size and measure them using cubes. 

 

As well as traditional tales, we will spend a week focusing on 

Chinese New Year.  This is a great festival for Nursery 

children to get involved with and there are lots of fun 

activities to try.  We will practise our own versions of 

Chinese writing.  We will enjoy some red and gold themed 

craft.  We plan to make some large dragon heads and then 

take them outdoors to develop our physical skills as we 

practise some dragon dancing as a group. We look forward 

to finishing our Chinese focus by trying some yummy 

Chinese food! 

 


